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Honesty Everyone matters Always do your best Respect Teamwork 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

 
Prep B – Whole class – for working hard to learn their sounds 

Prep B – Sukhraj – for respecting his teacher 

1/2MC – Beau S – doing his best to improve his work in class 

1/2MC – Oliver W – doing his best to improve his work in class 

1/2N – Whole Class – for their focus during their mini lessons 

1/2N – Isla O – for always trying her best 

3/4S – Logan C – for persisting always 

3/4S – Nala H – always doing her best and helping others 

4/5S – Mason A – for his maturity and respectful nature 

4/5S – Will P – showing empathy and supporting others 

5/6D – Emily G – being respectful and always doing her best 

5/6D – Chace F – always being respectful to others and being a team 

player 

 
Hello families,  
 
We have had another busy couple of weeks.  
 
Congratulations to all students who participated in the Division Cross Country event on Thursday 1st June. All 

students tried their absolute best and represented our school beautifully.  

 

ATTENDANCE REMINDER 
As we all know and most have experienced first hand, we are in the midst or a rather nasty cold and flu season. I 

would like to thank our families for keeping their child home if they’re particularly unwell or contagious as this helps 

protect the health of everyone. We understand that coughs and runny noses may linger for a while and in that 

instance, please send them to school if well enough.  If your child is away, please ensure that you have registered 

their absence via Xuno or contacted the school. 

Dates for your 
Diary 

 

Tuesday 6th June 

P-2 Mad About Science 
Incursion 

Thursday 8th June 

3-6 Taikoz Music 
Performance @ 8:55am 

Friday 9th June 

Curriculum Day (No School) 

Monday 12th June 

King’s Birthday Public 
Holiday (No School) 

Tuesday 20th June 

3/4 Hooptime 

Friday 23rd June 

Last day of Term 2 

2:30pm dismissal 

Monday 10th July 

First day of Term 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WOMBAT WHISPER 
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WARM CLOTHES 
Winter is here and our mild days are well and truly leaving us. Please make sure students are dressed appropriately 

for the weather. Now is the time to start bringing out the navy gloves, scarfs, and beanies. Coats are a great idea for 

recess and lunch breaks, especially if your child is more of a passive play child. Please name EVERYTHING as our lost 

properly box is filled with mostly unnamed items which makes it almost impossible to return them to their rightful 

owner.  

 

HEADLICE 
Headlice is making its rounds at school. Whilst headlice poses no risk to students’ immediate health, they are 

incredibly uncomfortable. They cannot fly or jump and are spread by direct contact with the hair of an infested 

individual. A headlice infestation is not the result of dirty hair or poor hygiene and can affect all types of hair 

regardless of its condition or length. Headlice are rarely transferred through clothing, hats, furniture, or bedding.  

We do ask that all families inspect their child’s hair and, if necessary, treat for an infestation. Students who have 

headlice are not to return to school until the day after their initial treatment. Ongoing application of treatments may 

be required.  

 

TRACEY – CHAPLAIN 
It is with great sadness that we say goodbye to Tracey Jones, our school chaplain. Tracey has decided to take a job 

closer to home and dabble in a different role. Tracey has worked with and supported many students and their 

families after being with Kinglake West PS for over a decade. We wish Tracey the very best in her new endeavours 

and we are sad to see her go.  

We invite families to an afternoon tea for Tracey to say thank you and goodbye on Thursday 8th June from 3:00pm. 

 

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
With the approval of School Council, parent teacher interviews will run on Tuesday 18th July from 11am-7pm. 

Students are not required at school for the day, however we do ask that they attend the interview with their parents 

during their allocated time. Bookings can now be made via Xuno. If you are experiencing difficulties on both the app 

and web version, please contact your child’s classroom teacher and they will be able to support you to book an 

interview time. There are guides on how to book interview attached to this newsletter.  

 

THEIR CARE – HOLIDAY PROGRAM 
TheirCare are now taking bookings for the school holidays period. See the outline of activities further in the 

newsletter. Students from all surrounding schools are able to enrol. Enrolments attract the CCS rebate of up to 85%.  

Bookings can be made at https://theircare.com.au/holiday-programs/  

 

BREAD BAGS 

There’s only 3 more weeks left in our collection of bread bags. If you have any bread bags, bread rolls bags, muffin 

bags, wraps etc, please bring them in and pop them in the box at the office or in each building. All rewards will be 

redeemed to purchase sports equipment.  

 
Have a wonderful fortnight,   

Courtney Smith 

Acting Principal 

https://theircare.com.au/holiday-programs/
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HOME READING 
Reading with your child or listening to them read aloud is vital to their academic growth. Reading comprehension is 

arguably the most important skill to have. This means that we are not focusing on just reading the words. Children 

need to be reading for meaning; reading to understand the text that they are reading. To help develop this skill in 

your child, please make sure you are asking questions throughout the text and at the end of their reading. 

Below are some examples of questions you could ask your child while reading with them.  

• Who was the author and illustrator of the book?  

• Who were the main characters in the story?  

• Who was your favourite character and why? 

• How did the story start? 

• What happened in the middle of the story?  

• What happened at the end of the story?  

• What was the main feeling in the story (eg. was it happy, sad) and why was this so?  

• Where was the story set?  

• How did the story make you feel and why?  

• Did you learn any new words from this story, if so what?  

• What is meant by…? 

• Can you describe…? 

• What is the difference…? 

• What is the main idea…? 

• Why did…? 

• Would you do the same thing in the same situation? 

• Tell me some things that could not have happened in real life. 

• Which things were fact, and which were opinion? 

• What is your opinion of…? 

• Were they right to do…? Why? Why not? 

• What did you learn that you didn’t know before?  What questions do you have now after reading this?   

• Was there anything the author didn’t tell you that you really wanted to know?   

• What do you think is most important about what you just read?   

• Was there anything you just read that surprised you? 
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BOOKING VIA THE APP 
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BOOKING VIA THE WEB BROWSER 
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